
Dear 2024 Landwehr Outfitters Client;

I hope this letter finds everyone enjoying a wonderful winter and that everyone is healthy and prosperous. It
has been a very mild winter here this year with very little snow and above average temperatures.

In this envelope you will find three different forms to be filled out and returned to me. Please fill all of them
out completely and send them back by February 19, 2024. You will notice a change this year to both
application dates as well as procedures. The MT FWP is no longer accepting paper applications, only online.
This can be confusing at times, so as an added service, I will be doing it for you. Application dates are now
March 1st through April 1st for Deer. The June 1st Antelope deadline remains the same. Here is a brief
summary and directions for each form.

Contract: Please fill this out entirely, keep the yellow copy and return the white copy to me. If you have
already received a contract, you will be receiving a statement that will note the amount currently due on your
hunt.

Waiver of Liability: Please take time to read this, initial the bottom of each page, fill out the back page and
return the entire form to me with your other documents. This document is a legal requirement for your hunt
to take place.

Client Application Information Sheet: This information is needed so that I can do your application correctly
online. You will notice that the license price includes everything such as a preference point cost and MTFWP
convenience charge. I will use your credit card information to purchase your license and nothing else. Please
fill this out completely and accurately. If you have never hunted Montana, you will not yet have an ALS#, and
one will be assigned to you. If you have hunted Montana in recent years, and you have a “My FWP Account”,
please include the password on this form as well as your number of preference points, if any.

When all of these forms are completed, put them all in one envelope along with a personal check or money
order for the correct amount of your deposit, and return it to me by February 19, 2024.

When I receive this information, I will do your application online. Again, this is a service that I am now
offering with no additional cost involved. Another new addition to MTFWP is that after you are successful in
the drawing, you will not receive a license or tag in the mail. I will print them off for you and have them at
camp when you arrive.

Thank you for following directions closely and taking the time to fill this out. Please print legibly so I can easily
read it to avoid mistakes while applying. Take care and do not hesitate to call with any questions.

(405) 219-1319 Cell

Brett Landwehr

Landwehr Outfitters

Brett Landwehr

P.O. Box 182
Jordan, MT 59337


